Theresa R Berecz

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Ms Zia,

StGeorgeResidents'Association _

18 February 2020 16:23

Farhana Zia

Re: Licensing Sub-Committee 25th Feb - Brushfield Pavilion, 37 Brushfield Street,
London E1 6AA

Thank you for this. Since you notified me of the intended licensing committee hearing, | met with the applicant's
representative. Details of the application and associated conditions have been amended.
On that basis | have withdrawn objection to the application and shall not attend the Licensing Sub Committee hearing

scheduled for 25th Feb 2020.

Best regards,

Margaret Gordon - Chair, St George Residents' Association Spitalfields.

On Friday, 7 February 2020, 10:03:51 GMT, Farhana Zia <farhana.zia@towerhamilets.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please find attached a notification of hearing letter with regard to the above named premises.

Kind Regards,

Farhana Zia

Senior Committee Services Officer

Democratic Services

London Borough of Tower Hamlets

Mulberry Place
5 Clove Crescent
London E14 2BG

Tel: 020 7364 0842





